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Church anniversary is a memorable occasion

By R.E. Sovereign
Oct. 22 was a memorable oc-
casion for people in this
community, the friend and past
and present members of Lowville
United Church. Many invitations
were accepted for the 100th

anniversary of the construction

services at Barker’s schoolhouse
on the east corner of Five
Sideroad and Guelph Line.

T'he Methodist preachers came
on horseback, keeping to a
scheduled circuit. In 1846 Joseph
Colling for a token amount gave
land for a church building, the
Colling’'s Church on the south
corner of Guelph Line and Five
Sideroad. In 1850 Gideon Buck
gave land for a cemetery on Five
Sideroad. In 1855 the church was
renamed Wesleyan Methodist
and in 1872 the present place of
worship was built. In 1889
Lowville—Zimmerman was
constituted as one charge. In 1884
a parsonage was built on the west
corner of Five Side Road and
Guelph Line on the land given by
Thomas Colling. In 1925 the
Methodist Church entered union
and became The United Church
of Canada. In 1958 Mr. and Mrs.
Eric Gudgeon gave land for a
new parsonage and additional
parking space just behind the
church and in the past year Eric
Gudgeon gave the right of way
tor a permanent water system for
the church parsonage.

For the morning service the
guest preacher was Helmuth
Dyck.

The Junior Choir Youth Choir
and ladies Choir sang special
anthems. Introductions were
made of past ministers or their
tamilies. They included Mrs.
Kelly and her daughter Mrs.
Helen Thompson from Toronto.
Mrs. Kelly is the wife of the late
Rev. Kelly. Also present were the
Rev. and Mrs. O. W. Holmes from
Owen Sound; Mr. and Mrs.
James Murray of Caledonia
(Jean Murray is the daughter of
the late Rev. W.K. Allan): Mr.
and Mrs. H. Cavers, Herbert the
son of the late Rev. John Cavers
and Rev. and Mrs. Lake of
Mildmay. There were written
greeungs from those who could

Kill;_)_ride

not be with the congregation.
Mrs. Betty Griffiths of Halifax,
wife of the late Rev. K. Griffiths:
Rev. and Mrs. C. Waite of
Simcoe; Rev. and Mrs. B.
Adams, Burlington; Rev. E. G.
Riddolls of Brantford and Mrs.
(Carter, wife of the late Rev.E. M.

The special guests stayed in the
community with Mrs. and Mrs.
N. Langton, Mr. and Mrs. B.
Harris and Mrs. and Mrs. B.
Gunby. Many families and
friends were reunited in homes
about the community. Rev. W.
Lake was guest preacher for the
evening service.

The Youth Choir sang anthems
and Daryl Hollingsworth sang
two solos. The sanctuary was
decorated with balloons and wall
hangings. Two beautiful bouquets
of multi-colored mums arranged
by Mrs. T.E. Ramsaw were on
either side of the altar. Mrs. Eric
Gudgeon arranged two beautiful
dried bouquets of roses and
daisies for the 'piano and
communion cabinet. Everyone
was invited downstaris for cake
and coffee.

Mrs. Ron Coverdale decorated
a lovely three tiered cake in white
with yellow and green trim-
mings. Old photos, land deeds
and newspaper clippings and his-
torical facts were on display, to
bring back many worthwhile
mermeories.

Fall Color

Mr. and Mrs. Erland Colling
enjoyed their few days holiday in
the Bracebridge area seeing the
tall colors.

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Richardson
and family also enjoyed their
weekend holiday in Central,
Eastern Ontario.

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice
Readhead have just returned
rom a three week vacation to
Alaska. They went by train to
Toronto then by train to
vVancouver. They toured Stanley
Park, Butchart Gardens and
Vancouver Island, then they took
a boat up the West Coast to
Skagway, then a train to the trail
of ‘98 and to L.ake Bennett. The
most impressive part of the trip
was the boat ride up the coast in
beautiful weather, they report.

Elect committee to
provide recreation

By Mrs. P.D. J. Scoones

Many of you will think this
week's column reads more like a
“Help Wanted Advertisement’’.
and you're darn tootin right,
that's just what it is. Your help is
urgently needed by the Kilbride
and District Recreation
Association as on Tuesday Nov. 7
at 8.30 in the Kilbride Public
School a general meeting will be
held to elect the new slate of
officers.

In order to have a fair
representation of the area the
committee would like to see as
many people turn out as possible
S0 that you can elect the people
who you want to represent you.
It’s your voice that will get the
tacilities needed to keep our
children within the community:
IL's your opinions they want to
hear, so come out and vote.

We need the following officers
elected: president, vice
president, secretary, treasurer,
publicity, social convener and
governors. Many of the
established residents of this area
will remember that several years
ago Kilbride and District
Recreation Association was
tormed by a nucleus of people
who felt there was a real need for
recreation services in this area.

As far back as 1965 the
Recreation Committee sponsored
badminston and table tennis
games In the now non-existent
Kilbride Hall, and for a fee of $1.
PEr person a season many
€njoyable games were plaved.
This year we have our own tennis

courts which will be in operation
in 1973, and what about our ice-
rink etc. So please remember to
mark on your calendar 8.30
Tuesday Nov. 7as a “must”’ night
- B0 support and elect please.
Further information can be
obtained by calling Paul Dubuc.
Kilbride Street.
Good Neighbours Club

Four tables of euchre were
played last Tuesday, with prizes
being won by Mrs. Thompson
tirst, Mr. King second, Mrs. Ford
low, Mr. H. King first, Mr. W.
Ford second, and Basil Potter
low.

Travelling

Bon Voyage goes out to Mrs.
Ralph Serneels who is leaving
shortly on a motoring trip to visit
her sister in Florida. Lloyd
Coote’'s leaves for Rome soon.
Throw a coin in the Trevi
Fountain for us all Lloyd. The
Fountain promises a return trip if
you throw a coin in — however
I'm still waiting!

Toot-Toot

Did you hear the toot-toot the
other week of Bill and Peter
Watson's steam roller? The two
brothers have been working quite
a while on getting the steam
engine ready and she’'s a real
beauty, smartly painted up and
roaring to go. Everyone will be
pleased to know it will be entered
in the Labor Day Steam Show in

Milton come September, and
everyone 1s pleased for Bill and

Peter. Perhaps the two wives,

Helen and Marie will see their
husbands more now.
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Lowville

THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY of Lowville
United Church building was celebrated
Sunday with two special services attended by
many former ministers and parishioners.
Mrs. Featherstone Colling of the UCW group

(left) and choir president Susan Davey (right)
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AN HISTORICAL DISPLAY
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of newspaper
clippings, documents and photos telling the
story of Lowville United Church’s first 100
years was a popular attraction at the church

.
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centennial

HRCA gets land grant

During their meeting Wed-
nesday, Milton Planning Board
members:

—Agreed to rezone lands south
of Nipissing Rd. at the rear of
Milton Plaza to R6 and a new
title, “*R6 Special ' to accomodate
a housing proposal by Alliance
Building Corporation.

—Re-atfirmed an earlier
approval in principle for the
second half of the Wimpey sub-
division east of Ontario St.

—Recommended to Milton
Council an R7 zoning be placed on
lands north of Millside Dr. west of
the creek, for the second apart-
ment in the Martin proposal.

- —Accepted in principle a plan
tor apartments and stores at the
corner of Bronte St. and Anne
Blvd. as proposed by Chaucer
Investments, subject to a few

minor suggestions. Members
agreed to rezone the land tuf C2.
l.earned Victoria Wood

SeIrvices
evening. A large crowd was on hand for both
Services and enjoyed reminiscing.

show former minister the Rev. O. W. Holmes
and present minister the Rev. Wayne Irwin
the commemorative plates and the choir’'s
own record “The Real Thing” which were
offered for sale to anniversary visitors.

(Photo by R. Downs)

Sunday morning and

(Photo by R. Downs)

Development Corporation is pre-
pared to underwrite the costs of
having the town's planning con-
sultant review and comment on
their plans for development of the
south community area.

269 MAIN STREET, MILTON

878-2721 « 878-3251

Complete Collision, Body Repairs & Refinishing.
Also Custom Appliance Refinishing.
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wunity Club elects

Mrs. Dalgleish leader

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton

The third meeting of the Hornby
North Senior 4-H Club was held at
the home of Mrs. Jim McKay on
luesday evening, Oct. 17 with 11
members present. The roll call
was “‘My favorite vegetable and
how I prefer it cooked.'’ A skit is
being planned for Achievement
Day.

They discussed planning
vegetables into meals. Baked
stuffed potatoes were
demonstrated by Barbara
Preston and Cindy Cordingley.
Green beans and eggs were
prepared by Barbara
Brownridge and Barbara

LeRiche. Eleanor Smith
prepared egg plant. Janet
Coupland and Connie Course
prepared, corn tomato bake.
Judy Gordon and Judy Chase
prepared, ‘‘Zucchini.” Gladys
Smith prepared baked carrots.
Mary Bakker prepared butternut
squash. Tea biscuits were
prepared by  Mrs. Smith and
“Apple Jelly” was served by
Mrs. McKay, which was enjoyed
by all. But they found out egg
plant, was not to their taste. They
decided to name their club
Zucchini. The president is Gladys
Smith. The next meeting will be
on soups, salads and garnishes.

NOTICE

Anniversary greetings are
extended to Mr. and Mrs. Garry
Hamilton, who will celebrate
their wedding anniversary on
Wednesday, Oct. 25.

Plan tea, auction

The Norval Junior Women’s
Institute and Junior Farmers
met on Oct. 11 at the home of
Sandy Barnes. A number of
iInteresting events are planned
tor the near future. On Saturday,
Nov. 25 the Junior Institute will
Sponsor a tea and auction-bake
sale at St. Stephen’'s Anglican
Church Hall. There will be a

(Continued on Page B13)

"KEEP BURLINGTON CLEAN"

Residents north of No. 5 Highway should deposit any
material they wish to dispose of by November 4th,
for pick up on November éth, at the tollowing locations:

Town property south of Zimmerman Church
Corner of Old Cedar Springs Road and No. 2 Side Road

North-West corner of No. 10 Side Road and Guelph Line
No. 3100 Guelph Line
Property of G. Bradford Clements, 4231 No. 10 Side Road

G. W. Harrington,
Mavyor.

BIRD WATCHERS

R. R. Bailie, P. Eng.
Director of Public Works.

Save money! Buy Essex No. 1 birdseed at
Master Feeds, Georgetown.

25 Lb. Wild Bird Seed

irg Seed
90 Lb. Sunflower Seed

90 Lb. Wi
' e,

Peanut Hearts

$999
SB50
$"95
20°.

WATER SOFTENER SALT

No. 2 Crystal
No. 2 Crystal

90 Lb.
100 Lb.

$‘|95

$ 360

15 SIDEROAD
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MASTER FEEDS ...

877-3512 PHONE

Norm

r ...because you want things done

877-7375
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